The Morradoo

Principal: Tina Coumbe Phone: (03) 5983 9282

School Website: www.cpps.vic.edu.au



From the Principal's Desk

Thursday 26th May 2022

What a huge week! We have Olivia Chapman and Jordan Guest heading off to the Zone Cross Country next Tuesday. We wish them all the very best.

We had our 2022 Prep Information night this week. We had a great turn out. Please let your friends and family know that we are now taking enrolments and offering personal tours.

Can I please thank the amazing parents who helped us on Saturday at the Election BBQ. All funds raised go towards helping fund incursions and opportunities for our gorgeous students.

We are just waiting on the final touches for our outdoor shade sail for our amphitheatre. Due to the fact that this initiative has been rolled out across the state, there is a month wait for the sail.

Have a wonderful weekend.

Tina xxxx

Dates to Remember

22nd	23rd	24th	25th	26th	27th	28th
		Prep Info Night 7pm-8pm				
29th	30th	31st	1st	2nd	3rd	4th
	School Council Meeting					





S.T.E.M

This week in STEM the students have been experimenting with B Bots.

AFL Footy Clinic

On Friday the 20th of May.

The 1/2 students were lucky enough to participate in a training session run by the AFL.

The students were practising their football skills and had a ball





P.M.P

Our Foundation student's have been busy working on their Gross Motor skills in P.M.P.

CRIB POINT

or a sport of the second of th

Written by our amazing

Saige King 3/4B

Awards

Arlo Tiplady 3/4B

For always trying her best.

Luther Manson 3/4B
For always focusing on his work.

Blake Peel 1/2S

For being a

dedicated reader.

Poppy Hyland 1/2S
For always being so
Organised.

Remarkable
Incredible
being honest
Playing nicely
Out of this world
Inspiring
Nice
The best school on
the penibula







Fantastic Job Phoenix Jones for getting her light blue belt in Kung Fu last week.



Well done to Kade & Kyla for being Awarded Most Improved at soccer.

We would love to hear about your children's sporting achievements.

Please email it through to Rhianne.Lindley@education.vic.gov.au by Tuesday afternoon.

These advertisers support us, please support them.







We see more than property

